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REMEMBER THAT YOU ARE STARDUST ! 
 
Ash Wednesday begins the 40 days of Lent. 
 

Billions of years ago a universe was born.  God’s creative 
fire of energy and light, held a starburst of potential. We 
are products of that stardust. We, who are capable of so 
much, will one day run out of energy and our earthly life 
will end. Ash on our forehead reminds us of this truth. 
Christ’s death led to a resurrection to new life. Lent’s 
purpose is not to have us focus on death, but on 

opportunity; to use the gifts of life and time and energy to transform ourselves, and 
our world, to be closer to God’s vision for us. So thank God for our existence as 
earthlings with a fantastic destiny. Live these 40 days more simply, more focused on 
what really matters. Be generous during Project Compassion, for we share the same 
genesis as every other human being. You are stardust and unto stardust you will 
return.    Maria Boyd REC 

  

“We must never be preoccupied  

with the future. There is no 

reason to be so.”  

Mother Teresa 

Keep up to date with 

news from our Parish, 

click on link 

 

 

 

MTP adheres to  

Catholic Education Office 

(Parramatta)  

 

Policies and Procedures: 

If you would like to know more 

regarding our policies please click in 

the links below:- 

 

Anti Racism Policies 

 

Discipline Policies 

 

 

90 Seconds with the Principal 

WATCH VIDEO 

Enrolments for 2016 

We are currently accepting enrolments for 2016.  If you are a family with children 

enrolled at the school and you have a child starting in 2016, you must also complete 

an enrolment application. Enrolments close 31st March 2015. 

PARENT HELP REQUIRED: Covering of new books       

We have just taken delivery of  books for Mother Teresa students. If 

you can spare a few hours to assist with covering these new books 

for our students, we would greatly appreciate it. Please call the school office or 

speak to Mrs Rawlings if you can assist with this request. 

Cumberland Zone Carnival  

Congratulations to the following students who represented our school at the 

Cumberland Zone Swimming Carnival at Parramatta; Seth Clenshaw, Charlee Nasr, 

Charlize Nakad, Samuel Mardini, Jessica Bell, Sianna Sleiman and Cianah Chebatte. 

They did a fantastic job representing our school. Both Samuel and Jessica will 

progress on to the Diocesan Swimming Carnival.  A big thank you to Mrs Rawlings 

who was our Team Manager for the day.  

http://youtu.be/EMUlS2E5N3I
http://www.sacredheartwestmead.com.au/UI/Main/Default.aspx

